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Notice of Sidewalk Closures on Main Street

[BREVARD, N.C., March 31, 2023] — Sossamon Construction is working to complete
curb extensions on the north side of East and West Main Street by mid-April. Over the
next two weeks, the following portions of sidewalk will be temporarily closed on the
dates noted below:

e On April 3 and 4, the sidewalk on the north side of East Main Street in front of
Sully’s Steamers will be closed.

e On April 5 and 6, the sidewalk on the north side of East Main Street in front of the
courthouse to the corner of Main and Broad will be closed.

e On April 10 and 11, the sidewalk on the north side of West Main Street in front of
Hunters & Gatherers and Kilwins will be closed.

e On April 12 & 13, the sidewalk on the north side of West Main Street in front of
Number 7 Arts Gallery will be closed.

Storefronts will remain accessible unless stated otherwise by store owners. As always,
construction schedules are subject to change. Please observe closure signs downtown and
continue to exercise caution near construction areas.



